
For Immediate Release 

PUSHFOR ANNOUNCES CHANGES TO THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
Surrey, B.C., August 30, 2022, Pushfor Tech Inc. (CSE: PUSH, OTC: PUSOF, FSX: 713) (the 
“Company” or “Pushfor”) is pleased to announce the appointment of Mr. Lucky Janda and Mr. 
Harpreet “Harp” Sangha to the Board of Directors, effective immediately.  Additionally, Pushfor 
announces the resignation of Parm Johal from its Board of Directors effective immediately.  
 
Mr. Janda is an independent businessman with over thirty years of experience in public companies 
and real estate development.  Mr. Sangha has been a founder, executive and board member of 
several public companies and also brings over thirty years of entrepreneurial, operational and capital 
market experience to the Company. 
 
“We would like to thank Mr. Johal for his service to the Company and wish him well in his future 
endeavours,” stated Michael Noonan, President and CEO of Pushfor Tech, Inc.,  “We welcome both 
Mr. Janda and Mr. Sangha to the Board of Directors and look forward to their positive contributions 
to Pushfor.” 

About Pushfor Tech Inc. 
Pushfor is a technology company producing cutting-edge solutions in Canada and the United States 
in various sectors, including logistics, AI learning, digital identification, and smart contracts. We 
continue to investigate, build, and commercialize products for our technology-based portfolio in an 
integrated model as cross-technology solutions and technology platforms. The Company’s common 
shares trade on the Canadian Securities Exchange (“CSE”) under the symbol PUSH, in Europe on 
the Frankfurt Stock Exchange (“FSX”) under the symbol 713 and in the United States on the over-
the-counter market (“OTC”) under the symbol PUSOF. (CSE: PUSH, OTC: PUSOF, FFT: 713) 

Cautionary Note Regarding Forward-Looking Statements 

All statements contained in this press release about anticipated future events constitute forward-looking 
statements. Forward-looking statements involve risks and uncertainties, as they reflect management's 
current beliefs and are based on information currently available to management. Actual results may 
differ materially from those anticipated in the statements made. The forward-looking statements are 
expressly qualified in their entirety by this cautionary statement. The forward-looking statements are 
made as of the date of this news release, and Pushfor assumes no obligation to update or revise them to 
reflect new events or circumstances except as expressly required by applicable securities law. Further 
information regarding the uncertainties and risks can be found in the disclosure documents filed by 
Pushfor with the securities regulatory authorities, available at www.sedar.com.  

On Behalf of the Board 
Michael D. Noonan 
Chief Executive Officer and Chief Financial Officer 

http://www.sedar.com/


For further information: 
Tel: (604) 357-4730 
Email:info@pushfortech.com  
www.pushfortech.com  
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